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NOTICE OF RESCHEDULED MEETING 
 

 

The June 16, 2014 Regular meeting of the 

Monterey Peninsula Water Management District 

Board of Directors 

has been cancelled and is rescheduled to  

Monday, June 23, 2014, at 7 pm in the 

Water Management District conference room, 

5 Harris Court, Bldg. G, Monterey CA. 
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